Milton St. John’s CE Primary School
Newsletter

Monday 1 October

Remember to subscribe to the newsletter on our website to receive an electronic copy.

The Pride of Milton winners are Liam Wolfenden in Lower Key Stage 2 and Mae Traynor in Upper Key Stage 2.

We Show respect. We are Honest. We Include others. We Never give up. We seek Excellence in all we do.



NEW NEWSLETTER ITEMS

MCSP Football Competition

Mossley Hollins very kindly allowed us to use their facilities to host a MCSP Football competition. Our children
competed against Livingstone, St George’s and Micklehurst and performed really well. One of our teams made it to
the final and only just lost out on penalties.

Macmillan Coffee Morning
Thank you to everybody that supported our coffee morning. We have some cakes left so will be selling them in the
playground after school tonight.

Finance Week —Week beginning 15 October

Mr Copsey and the PSRN team are organising a Finance week which will focus on money e.g. saving, needs and
wants, charity etc. To make the week even more practical and more life like we need your help! We would like to
ask for Harvest donations earlier than usual so that we can use the produce to convert a classroom into a shop so
the children can learn about budgeting and use the shop to help improve their maths skills. Therefore, if you have
any non-perishable items that you would like to donate to Mossley Food Bank for Harvest that we can use for our
shop during the week beginning 15 October please bring them in to School as soon as possible. Any items we receive
will then be passed on to Mossley Food Bank.

Parents’ Evening — Thursday 25 October

Letters will be sent home soon regarding Parents’ Evening. Please indicate your preferred time slot on the reply slip
and return them to school as soon as possible. If you have more than one child in school, you only need to return
one reply slip with all children listed, to one of the Class Teachers.

Individual School Photographs
The photographer will be in school on Wednesday 17 October to take individual photographs. Please ensure all
children are looking smart and wearing the correct uniform.

Junior Awards Scheme for Schools trip

Last week our JASS children (from year 6) completed their ‘Adventure’ section of their award by navigating their way
around Butterley, Blakeley and Wessenden Head reservoirs. We were very lucky with the weather, the children did
so well and didn’t complain once!

We Show respect. We are e S “seek Excellence in all we do.



Best of British Day — Friday 5 October 2018

Our Catering team are hosting a Best of British day this Friday. If your child is on packed lunches but would like a
school meal on this day, please contact the School Office to put your child’s name down and send in a payment of
£2.18.

The menu on this day will be:
Meat Pie
Sausages/Vegetarian Sausages
Fish fingers
Chips or mash
Peas or Baked beans

Assorted Sandwiches
Jackets with beans, cheese or tuna

Rice pudding

Jelly and fruit
Apple & pear crumble with custard

Welcome to Mrs Carter
We warmly welcome Mrs Carter as our newly appointed Office Assistant to the school office.

PREVIOUS NEWSLETTER ITEMS FOR INFORMTION

Toast on a Thursday

Sadly, we have had no volunteers to help us on a Thursday to enable the children to purchase toast. Unfortunately,
we won’t be able to offer this at break times unless we have a volunteer. If anyone is willing to spend a little bit of
time between 10 am — 10.45 on either a Thursday or any other day please let us know.

Class Assemblies
Please note the following dates for your child’s class assembly. You are welcome to attend your child’s assembly;
they start at 9.05am in the school hall for 20-25mins approx. Year 1 and 2 assemblies will be after Christmas.

Class 3 Wednesday 24 October
Class 4 Wednesday 10 October
Class 5 Wednesday 3 October — this week

Dates for your Diary

4 October Class 6 Safe Squad trip (am) — this week

8 October Nasal flu vaccination (Reception to Year 5)

11 October Class 5 Ashton Central Mosque trip

15 October Finance and Math’s Week

15 October Class 6 Air Raid Shelters trip

17 October Individual School Photographs

25 October Harvest Service at St John's (Yrs. 1-6

5 November Remembrance Week @

As we approach Harvest, we give thanks for
the many blessings of food and resources
we have access to. Let us not forget to help
others who are less fortunate.

“Do good and share with others”
Hebrews 13:16

We Show respect. We are Honest. we Include others. We Never give up. We seek Excellence in all we do.



